47 Groups Call on Department of Education to Halt Federal Funding for Predatory Schools That Deny Students' Legal Rights

Dear Secretary King,

The undersigned groups represent a coalition of student, veteran, civil rights, consumer, and civil justice groups. We write to urge the Department of Education (Department) to protect students and taxpayers and prevent colleges from hiding fraud and other wrongdoing by adopting the recommendations of the citizen petition submitted to the Department by Public Citizen on February 24, 2016. Read More >>>